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Leith Walk and Constitution Street 
Proposals for Improvement Work

The Council is due to start improvement works in Leith Walk and Constitution Street this Autumn. This work will include public utility upgrades and road resurfacing, and also improvements to the footways and environmental improvements, in response to locally identified needs.
We know from community led consultations that local people and businesses would like to see a number of improvements, including planting, improved footways, better provision for cyclists, less street clutter, new street furniture and improved waste bin locations.
The Council is setting aside a budget which will help to provide a number of these improvements, but it is important that we check that we’ve heard correctly what is needed, and that our proposals reflect local priorities. 

Invitation to Stakeholders - Drop-In Session
A drop-in session has been arranged from 4:00pm to 7:00pm at the Nelson Hall in the MacDonald Road Library on Monday 16 July. There will be display boards, and Council staff will be on hand to answer any questions, and take note of your priorities, comments or suggestions. 

If you can’t make it along on Monday then there will also be a shorter surgery on Tuesday 17 July from 10:00am to 12:00 noon in the Macdonald Road Library. Again, Council staff will be there to discuss things with you. Proposals will be displayed online at www.edinburgh.gov.uk from 16 July.
We are keen to hear your comments on the proposed improvement work. If you can’t attend either of the sessions above, and would like more information, or to share your views or please email us at: 

leithcitycentreteam@edinburgh.gov.uk  or
loraine.duckworth@edinburgh.gov.uk , 0131 529 6194    

Updates on what you’ve told us will be put up on the web page listed above.  

